
From: Jerry Kettles
To: cs7518@att.com
Cc: Kelly Grams; Tim Schwarz; TPUC DocketRoom
Subject: TPUC Docket No: 20-00080
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 11:05:39 AM

Dear Mr. Smith,

Thank you for letter dated June 5, 2020, concerning providing broadband service to Mr. Robertson’s
home in Mississippi. Your correspondence has been placed in Docket No. 20-00080.  

In Tennessee, AT&T has elected market regulation pursuant to T.C.A. 65-5-109. Under market
regulation, the Commission retains jurisdiction over AT&T under a limited set of circumstances set
forth in T.C.A. 65-5-109(n).   According to the June 5, 2020 letter, Mr. Robertson will be provided
service at his home in Mississippi from a central office location in Mississippi. The E-911 address that
will be provided to Mr. Robertson’s home is assigned to Mt. Pleasant, TN. Based upon my reading of
the June 5, 2020 letter, it does not appear that the relevant subject matter is included in the
jurisdiction afforded by T.C.A. 65-5-109(n).  As such, no approval of the request to provide service to
Mr. Robertson as described in your June 5, 2020 letter is required.

If I can be of further assistance or is you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Yours truly,
Jerry Kettles
Director, Economic Analysis
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
jerry.kettles@tn.gov
615.770.6894
Member, 2017 & 2018 TNCPE Board of Examiners
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